
 
 

Press Release 
 
Contact: 
Chatham County Parks & Recreation Department 
7226 Varnedoe Drive 
Savannah, Ga. 31412 
(912) 652-6782 
 
Chatham County Parks & Recreation is excited to offer youth basketball starting 
in December 2017 and running through early March 2018.  Chatham County has 
partnered with several organizations for the use of gym space to make this 
program possible. 
 
A coaches meeting will be on November 28, 2017 at the Lake Mayer Conference 
room, 6pm. All coaches are welcome to attend this meeting. Practice is planned 
to begin the week of December 11, 2017 and games start January 6, 2018. Team 
registration will begin next week, November 27, 2017 for all ages 14U, 12U, 10U, 
8U, and 6U. All teams must be registered by Dec. 22, 2017.  
 
For more information please contact Cameron Chastain at 
cjchasta@chathamcounty.org or 912-652-6782.  
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